
City Attorney’s Communication #2019-1147

TO:

August 12, 2019

Horacio Danovich, CIP Manager

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinances — Construction Manager-at-Risk Contracts

As requested, I have prepared and attached 15 Ordinances approving the various Construction
Manager-at-Risk Contracts.

Please make sure to attach the Ordinances to all the modified and corrected versions of the
contracts.
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